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15 August 2023 
 
Mr. Alex Erskine 
Federal Aviation Administration 
Detroit Airports District Office, DET-ADO-600 
11677 South Wayne Road Suite 107 
Romulus, MI 48174 
 
Re: Cost Reasonableness Evaluation 
 
Greetings Sir, 
 
During the Alpena County Regional Airport Rehabilitation of Runway 1/19 project 
the intersection underlying pavement catastrophically failed.  This necessitated 
the removal of the old pavement and replacement to grade with additional 
asphalt. 
 
A quote for this additional work has been reviewed with our engineering firm, 
RS&H, and we compared them against our engineers’ cost estimations based on 
recent and similar projects.  It is our opinion that these costs appear reasonable 
when all the data has been reviewed and find the cost to be comparable to other 
projects of similar scope. 
 
It is our recommendation that the FAA accept this letter as evidence that we have 
completed our cost reasonableness evaluation and found the costs associated 
with the project are reasonable.  Should you require any additional information 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you,  
 

 
Steven P. Smigelski  
Airport Manager 
Alpena County Regional Airport 


